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ASEAN+3 FETN NEWS 

 
Activity: The 8th Steering Committee Meeting of ASEAN+3 Field Epidemiology 

Training Network 
Date:  3-5 May, 2017 
Venue: Grand Copthorne Waterfront, Singapore 

 
 

 
 
The 8th Steering Committee was attended by Representatives from ten ASEAN Plus 
Three Countries (except Lao PDR, Myanmar, and Republic of Korea), ASEAN 
Secretariat (ASEC) and ASEAN Plus Three FETN Coordinating Office (FETN CO) 
attended this meeting. Key development partners including Food and Agriculture 
Organization (FAO), United States Agency for International Development (USAID), 
World Health Organization – Western Pacific Regional Office(WHO-WPRO) also 
participated in the meeting. 
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Indonesia, as the out-going Chair, handed over the chairmanship in 2017 to Singapore. 
The meeting noted the remarkable contribution of Indonesia in the meantime. 
Cambodia and Japan as the next Co-Chairs of 2018 served as Co-Vice-Chairs of the 
meeting.  
 
The meeting reviewed activities in 2016-2017, review and updated Strategic Plan in 
2016-2020, shared highlights on development of FETP from each country, exchanged 
the novel training methods, synergized with Dialogue partners, then proposed and 
agreed on the action points to be implemented in 2017-2018. Details please see the 
meeting report.  

 
The Chair, Dr. Ooi Peng Lim, expressed sincere thanks to the all participants for 
sharing their experience and contributing to the fruitful discussion. The meeting was 
successfully concluded as planned. 
 


